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PSA - Misamis Occidental Hands Over the
2022 CBMS Data to LGU Clarin

Date of Release: 3 July 2024
Reference No.: PSAMISOCC-PR-2024-14

eta M
Mayor Emeterio "loja" B. Roa Ir., symbx g the offic

of data from PSA larin.

03 July 2024, Ozamiz City — The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) - Misamis
Occidental proudly announces the successful turnover of the 2022 Community-Based
Monitoring System (CBMS) data to the Local Government Unit (LGU) of Clarin. The
ceremonial turnover event was held at the New Municipal Hall in Clarin, Misamis
Occidental on June 27, 2024, signifying a crucial step towards data-driven local
governance.

The turnover ceremony underscored the collaborative efforts between the national and
local governments in harnessing data for informed decision-making and effective
community development. PSA Misamis Occidental OIC, Julieta M. Nacario,
highlighted the importance of accurate and timely data in policy formulation and
program development that caters to the community's specific needs.

The PSA's transfer of CBMS data to LGU Clarin highlights the government's
commitment to fostering transparency, accountability, and community empowerment.
The data is expected to significantly contribute to the municipality's efforts in improving
residents’ quality of life and achieving sustainable development goals.

Approved for posting:

G/F Gaisano Mall, Southwing, Port Road Cor. De Noviembre St., Ozamiz City
Email Add.: misamisoccidental@psa.gov.ph
Tel. No.: (088) 564-0233

gl PHILIPPINE [S] 3
s o7y ESTATISTICS P

1SO 9001

QM5 24 95 0205-088



